
GEBELEIN
Silversmiths

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

February 14, 1961

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore
112 Bellevue Avenue
Newport, R. I.

Dear Mr. Moore:

I enclose statement of the Thomas Dane Cann you requested held 
for you on your last visit.

The "Edwards Collection" Itemized Listing, including the 
added Pepper Pot, is also enclosed. As I casually mentioned 
this might he figured in as a bonus piece reducing the total 
by its 1100 price. Should you wish to review the illustrated 
presentation, I will be glad to send it.

The schedule was set up in the two columns when we were asked 
a couple of years ago to propose exhibition subjects for the 
DENVER ART MUSEUM when they ran a "Collector’s Choice" Show.
The representation to which they limited the part of Colonial 
silver was a porringer and tankard, the latter by Simpkins 
which you since purchased.

As mentioned opposite the illustration of the Cann and 
Porringer which are appropriately included to represent the 
son-in-law Brigden and the related-by-apprenticeship Coburn, 
we could complete their part with interesting spoon exhibits 
by both of them.

Very truly yours,

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS, INC.

By J. Herbert Gebelein

G/P


